
Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – 
Membership noted. 
 
3 With reference to the minutes of 1st May 2025, there was submitted and 
noted a report by the Director of Legal and Administration regarding the membership 
of this Partnership, advising that Station Commander James Sullivan had been 
nominated as the representative for Scottish Fire and Rescue Service. 
 
 


